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Mrs. Ward’s 

First Grade Class 

2023-2024 

Our class will be exchanging Valentines on 
Wednesday, February 14th, 2024. 

 
If your child chooses to exchange valentines, he/she 

needs to sign each card and write the name of the 

classmate on the outside of the valentine.  

All Valentines need to be completed at home and 

brought to school on or before  

Friday, February 9th.  

Thank you for your support with helping make this a 

fun activity to celebrate great friendships. 

*REMINDER- We are a classroom with NUT ALLERGIES. Please take 

this into consideration if sending in treats with your child’s valentine.* 


